
 
 
 
 
 

July 3, 2018 
      

 
Mr. D.E. Phillips, Jr., P.E.  
Local Transportation Bureau Chief 
Alabama Department of Transportation  
1409 Coliseum Blvd. Room D-101 
Montgomery, AL 36110-2060 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
Re:  Project No. TBD 
       County Project No. TBD 
       HRRR Guardrail and End Anchor Installation 

At Various County Locations (3 Sites) 
      Baldwin County 
 
 
This is to advise you of the Baldwin County Commission’s intent to apply for Federal 
funds for the installation of guardrail and end anchors for the above referenced project. 
 
It is respectfully requested that the Alabama Department of Transportation notify the 
proper reviewing agencies to this effect. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Frank Burt Jr., Chairman 
Baldwin County Commission 
 
 
 
FB/js 
HRRR PROGRAM APPLICATION  
LOCATION MAPS ATTACHED 
cc:   Joey Nunnally, P.E. County Engineer 
 Matthew S. Brown, P.E. Design Engineer    
        File 


